
Mont Vernon Planning Board Notice
On May 11, 2021, the Mont Vernon Planning Board will hold a 
public hearing on an application by Kathryn Marchocki. Applicant 
proposes a conventional subdivision creating 2 new residential lots 
on Map 1 Lot 8, Old Wilton Road. Meeting begins at 7:00pm. The 
public is invited to attend via zoom.


